
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the information about the upcoming demolition of a historic
building in St. Petersburg

 

  

With reference to representatives of the public movement, the media in St. Petersburg reported on
preparations for the historical buildings demolition. The buildings are the facilities of old tannery
named after A.A. Paramonov, located at the corner of the Maslyany Canal and the Kozhevennaya
line in St. Petersburg. According to citizens, preparatory work on the site has already begun, the
activity is on the spage of buildings dismantling.

The Chairman of the IC of Russia instructed Ms. Parastaeva M.G., Acting Head of the Main
Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation for St. Petersburg
to verify the mentioned information and submit a report.
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